
                          POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     December 13, to December 26, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 503 calls for service.  

 

 

 

Thefts from vehicles 

Sometime between11-25-20 at 10:00AM and 12-4-20 at 8:00AM, unknown person(s) 

cut away the catalytic converter from her vehicle as it was parked in the 100 block of 

Santa Anita Court. 

Case to Detectives 

 

On 12-17-20 at 9:25AM, officers were flagged down by a motorist in the 700 block 

W. Grandview Ave.  The victim advised that his ladder was taken from the back of 

his pickup truck that was parked in front of a residence. 

 

A report of stolen property was filed by a driver that returned to her vehicle parked to 

the rear of businesses at 12:30PM, in the 300 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd. that it 

had been ransacked and several personal items had been stolen. 

Case to Detectives 

 

A resident reported on 12-22-20 at 8:45AM that unknown suspect(s) smashed the 

victim's vehicle window parked in the 200 block of E. Sierra Madre Blvd., entered and 

removed the victim's property. No suspect or vehicle was seen. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Theft from a business 

On 12-19-20 at 1:00PM a report was filed of the theft of several donation boxes 

from the Women’s Club in the 500 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Hit and Run 

Officers responded at 3:00PM to a hit and run involving an unoccupied parked vehicle 

in the 00 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd. The suspect's vehicle left the location in an 

unknown direction of travel. Area checked for cameras, witness, or signs of evidence 

and met with negative results. 

 

 



Vehicle Tampering 

Victim reported that in the 00 block of Esperanza Ave. sometime from 12-21-20 to  

12-22-20 at 5:30PM, unknown suspect(s) smashed front right passenger window and 

ransacked the inside of the vehicle.  No property taken. 

Non-Injury Traffic Collision 

Officers responded to a non-injury traffic collision that occurred on 12-23-20 at 

4:54PM at the intersection of Baldwin Ave and Esperanza Ave. 

Residential Break-in  

Officers responded to a residential burglary in progress in the 400 block of Fairview 

Terrace on 12-23-20 at 7:06PM. Officers arrived but did not locate any suspects on 

the premises or in the area. A shattered sliding door was discovered on the west side 

of the property that was used to make entry into the house.  The suspect(s) fled the 

scene in an unknown direction. 

Case to Detectives 

Trespassing 

On 12-24-20 at 9:51PM, in the area of the 700 block of Baldwin Court, officers on 

patrol observed a vehicle trespassing on a private road.  Following an interview of the 

occupants of the vehicle, a 20 year old male was cited for being in possession of 

alcohol. 

Case to DA’s office  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


